
SAGA: An attempt to promote 
the welfare of chimpanzees  
and other nonhuman  
primates in Japan

All are welcome to attend this free event; it will be followed by an informal reception.  
For more information, visit: www.stir.ac.uk/events

The University of Stirling is a charity registered in Scotland, number SC 011159

The University of Stirling thanks the Universities 
Federation for Animal Welfare and the Japan 
Foundation for their support of this event 
which is part of a series to promote intellectual 
exchange between Japan and Scotland.
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Kyoto University  
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Thursday 16 March 2017
From 4.00pm – 5.00pm
Room 2A73


